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Date: May 6, 2013
To: Eagle Builders, attention: Timothy Gohr
From: Nels Roselund

Subject: Letter of Appreciation
Dear Tim,

I want to express my gratitude to you for the excellent work that Eagle Builders and your
crews have done on projects that I have designed for the past more than a quarter-century,
beginning with the Cameo Theater on Broadway in Los Angeles, and most recently at old
Mission San Miguel, one of the California Missions. You are my contractor-of-choice; you
have done the construction on more of my projects than all other contractors combined.

Besides your excellent work, here are other things that 1 like about working with you:

+ You avoid construction errors by studying and understanding the drawings, planning ahead
and asking timely appropriate questions, good questions.

+ You are experienced working with the Secretary of the Interior Standards for Historic
Preservation and understand the special needs of historic structures.

¢+ You are able and willing to mobilize your crew for work at remote locations like Mission San
Miguel or Ryan Camp in Death Valley.

¢ Your costs are fair and you negotiate fairly.

+ Your workers are skilled, responsive and friendly and are eager to do their work well.

¢ The work of Eagle Builders makes us both look good.

Keep up the good work Tim; you can be proud that old buildings in Southern California are in
much better condition because of the work of Eagle Builders.
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Nefs Roselund
Structural Engineer

Structural Engineering for Strengthening and Repair of Old Buildings



